
Mr. Avedi s Boornazian 
417 Sycamore Ave. 
Merion, Pa. 19066 

Dear Mr. Boornazian: 

November 27, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. V rtan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our recei pt No. 19560 1s enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashfan 
Office of the Primate 


